
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol Washington, DC 20515  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Liberty Housing Development Corporation’s proposal in the 

fiscal year 2022 to build thirty-one units of new affordable housing. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Liberty Housing Development Corporation 

located at 112 N. 8th Street, Suite 600, Philadelphia, PA 19107. 

The funding would be used to build new affordable housing units that would offer 31 affordable 

units of which 15 are for people with disabilities, most of whom are persons of color and are 

substantially below 30 percent of the area median income.   This project helps to further re 

balance long-term services and supports by creating more affordable community-based living 

arrangements for people with disabilities.  

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interests in this project. 

Sincerely, 

   

Dwight Evans                                                                                                                                  

Member of Congress   


